
Visit of business delegation from Thailand 
 

  

A business delegation from Thailand visited Mumbai Port on 6.9.2013 to see the Port and 

understand the functioning and operational aspects. The delegation headed by Miss Pikul 

Taksinwararacharn, Dy. Director General had fruitful interaction with the Senior Officials 

of Mumbai Port Trust. Shri P. Mohana Chandran, Secretary, Mumbai Port Trust presenting 

a memento to the Dy. Director General, Thailand 

  

  

 

  



 

 


